
DECEMBER, 2007 

 

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on December 10, 2007 at 7:00 

p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.   

 

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and Meiste opening prayer.  The previous 

months minutes were approved. 

 

Jeff Farnsworth, who is running for State Representative was present to introduce himself 

and tell about his campaign.  He is running for Fulton Sheen’s position, whose term is 

ending. 

 

Judge Joe Skocelas presented the board with the 2007 Annual Report and updated us on 

what has been happening since he took office.   

 

Dean Kapenga, county commissioner, presented his monthly report. 

 

Arialink Corporation is applying for a permit for use of public right-of-ways in the 

township.  Our lawyers have looked over the information and the permit will be granted 

contigent on the township receiving the required insurance information and route map. 

 

Hilda updated the board on the last Planning Commission meeting.  The Trestle Stop was 

tabled and the home business dog kennel business was denied. 

 

Sheila questioned what is happening with the recreation board.  Ron will contact B.J. 

Nykamp to see what progress they have made. 

 

The curbside recycling program is going well. 

 

The township bills were presented.  A motion was made by Boerman and supported by  

Lindholm to approve.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 

 

The fire department bills were presented.  A motion was made by Boerman and supported 

by Lindholm to approve.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 

 

A motion was made by Meiste and supported by Boerman to adjourn at 8:15.  All ayes.  

Motion carried.  

 

Sheila Meiste,  

Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


